
 
Updated Privacy Policy 

 
Valid from May 25, 2018 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
We are contacting you regarding data privacy. For us it has always been important that your personal 
information is handled in a safe manner. Therefore, we welcome the GDPR (General Data Protection 
Regulation) - a new EU regulation, which will take effect on May 25, 2018. 
 
Many things are the same, but the protection of your personal integrity is improved. Therefore, we 
have updated our Privacy Policy that describes how and why we process your information.  
 
You do not need to do anything, but if you want, you can read more about our Privacy Policy on our 
web site. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

Katherine Ortiz 

Financial Controller 

AGC Heat Transfer Inc. 
10129 Piper Lane, Bristow, VA 20136, USA 
email katherineo@agcheattransfer.com  
Bristow +1 703.257.1660 ext:110 

Bristow, VA / Portland OR / Pleasant Prairie, WI / Melbourne, Australia 

www.AGCHeatTransfer.com 

“Building the Best, Servicing the Rest” 

This message or document (including attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual and 
purpose, and is protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message immediately and are 
hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly 
prohibited.  If you believe you have received this document or message (including attachments) in error, please contact 
AGC Heat Transfer information services department at 503-774-7342 
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